
Summer Term PSHE Week:
Eco Day - Biodiversity

We had a special Eco day when each 
class thought about biodiversity and 

how it can be encouraged. This was to 
support our work towards the 

Camden Schools Climate Charter.  

CREW planted vegetables and every child 
took home some wild flower seeds to scatter 

on their walk to school. 

Reception and KS1 completed activities to help them 
appreciate the diverse nature of mini beasts and 

trees.  KS2 children learned about the importance of 
biodiversity and what we can all do to keep safe what 

we have and encourage more. 

What can we do 
to encourage 
biodiversity?

What is biodiversity 
and why is 

it important?


